26" November 2010

Ms. Eimear Sweeney

HSE Dublin West Local Health Office
Cherry Orchard Hospital

Ballyfermot

Dublin 10

REF: 25737

Lucan Area Committee Meetine of South Dublin Countv Council
held on 23" November 2010

Dear Ms. Sweeney,

At the meeting of the Lucan Conmittee held on the 23™ November the following
question was adopted and approved by the Members of the Area Committee:

“To ask the Manager to write to the HSE Local Health Manager to request details
of the expected construction timeframe for the new residential facility currently
under construction at 8t. Loman’s Road and to request details of the full ranges of
services to be operated from this new facility?”

I would be obliged for vour comment and response as soon as possible to enable me
to revert to the Committee.

Y ours sincerely,

Edel Colgan
Senior Staff Officer
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Ms Edel Colgan

Senior Staiff Officer

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

RE: Your Ref: 25737.

Dear Ms Colgan
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Offict of Area Manager

Bublin WeSt/South wWest Mental Heaith Senvices
St Lomdin's *"’rDS‘,:’L‘:RL

Palvasrstown

Dbl 20

Phone: 6207418

| refer to your letter of the 26" November 2010 to Ms Eimear Sweeney af the
Health Service Executive, Cheny Orchard Hospital. Ms Sweeney has forwarded
this to me for my response as Area Manager of the Dubiin West/South West

Mental Healih Service,

The community residence currently under construction at St Loman's Road will
be completed in August 2011 We envisage occupancy of this facility in October

2011.

This is a community residential house designed in three modules of 5 5and7
bedroom houses. The Unit will provide support for people with recovering mental
heaith needs who are in a transition phase towards more independent living.

Yours sincerely,
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Antoinette Barry
Area Manager.



